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7
th
 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Year 3 and Year 4 Sing-a-long 
 
The Year 3 and Year 4 Sing-a-long will be taking place at 2pm and 6pm on Tuesday 20

th
 

March. Due to health & safety and fire regulations tickets will be limited for each 
performance.  Therefore the allocation of tickets will be:   
 

• 2 tickets per family  
 
If there are surplus tickets they will be on offer to families.  Please indicate on reply slip if 
you would like any extra tickets. 
  
We would like to invite Grandparents to the dress rehearsal which will take place on 
Monday 19

th 
March at 9:30am. If any parent is unable to attend the sing-a-long on 

Tuesday 20th March, please indicate on the reply slip below that you would like to attend 
the dress rehearsal.  
 
Please return the reply slip below by Friday 16th March to be sure of getting your 
allocation of tickets. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs A Ceairns   Miss P Gandy 
Year 3 Class Teacher   Year 4 Class Teacher 
   
………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Please clearly indicate your choice: Sing-a-long 
 
Maximum of 2 tickets per family, additional tickets cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Please may I have …… tickets for my child’s Grandparents on Monday 19

th
 March at 

9:30am.  
 
Please may I have …… tickets for the sing-a-long on Tuesday 20

th
 March at 2pm. 

 
Please may I have …… tickets for the sing-a-long on Tuesday 20

th
 March at 6pm. 

 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………… 
 
Child’s Class…………………………………………………… 
 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 16
th

 March 2018. 


